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• Car Seat Shopping Check list  

• Kooth  

• Yubo explained 

• What parents need to know… 
Protecting Personal Data 

• Electrical Safety while working from 
home  

 

Kooth Online Counselling 

Kooth is a safe and confidential online 
counselling and support service for 
young people aged 11-18 years old (up 
to 25 for Care Leavers or young people 
with SEND).  

  

 

 

Kooth is staffed by fully trained and 
qualified counsellors and is available 
free to young people across the 
Lincolnshire area. You can have live 
online conversations with professionals 
about your personal and educational 
problems or concerns, including 
emotional and mental health.  

 

Counsellors are online: 

• Monday - Friday 12 noon till 
10pm 

• Weekend 6pm till 10pm 

 

https://ineqe.com/2021/12/03/what-is-yubo-safeguarding-tips/?utm_campaign=Ineqe%20Safeguarding%20Roundup&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=190724678&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8yMbtj5vsE34dLxpHgNqcshFO0T7OQW6-IGaTXzhf7NCDh37vJHmrox-Q-pcwaf1Hn-gGI-WjkVkag5AFNwokLUYlgQd6XC6l0B4nzjAkRRDVs2EU&utm_content=190724678&utm_source=hs_email


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Governor Safeguarding Update May 2022 

The safeguarding governors have been busy! We have carried out a monitoring visit to 

check the School Central Record is up to date. This is a very important school document 

and a key part of our safeguarding procedures. It is a document that will also be reviewed 

by Ofsted on their visit to ensure we are compliant with safeguarding requirements. The 

outcome was that it is regularly monitored and updated and showed the correct detail for 

all staff. However, we identified a that new Governor induction and information needed to 

be processed quicker, which has now been addressed. 

We also met staff to discuss on-line safety and how COVID led to an increase in on-line 

usage for our pupils. The visit demonstrated that clear policies regarding IT are in use for 

pupils and staff within school and at home. The school are in the process of updating their 

pupils acceptable use agreements to roll out across school. The school keeps abreast of 

changes and is proactive in identifying new issues and resolving them promptly. All of the 

pupils have recently completed online safety workshops with, John Jeffries, a local ICT 

consultant. Our next visit in school is to attend one the school’s Computing Ambassadors 

meetings. 

Update provided by the Safeguarding Governors May 2022 

 



 
 
 

 


